
Annual Budget Total 2019:  $515,130.67          
Weekly Budget Requirement:  $9,906.35 
 
LAST WEEK’S DEPOSIT             TO DATE 
Benevolence Fund           50.00                   805.00 
Building Fund                  20.00                   110.00   
Designated Fund            618.88              25,769.53 
General Fund              6,488.95            245,083.11 
Total Receipts         $7,177.83          $271,767.64         
As of July 26, we are running 79.52% of our  
general fund budget.  Our budget is an overall 
goal for all of our ministries.  However we do not 
operate according to our overall goals, but rather 
from our weekly receipts. 

Food Pantry News  
Mary Lyons will be retiring from the food pantry and needs someone to take over that  

ministry.  There will be a training session held by the North East AR Food Bank here in the 
FLC on August 20.  This would be a perfect opportunity to learn the joys and responsibilities of 

the ministry.  They will be practicing social distancing during the meeting.   
Thank you for your continuing support of this ministry with your food and/or monetary  

donations.  It is always a blessing needed by so many. 

Mission Offerings Beginning January 2020 
 
Lottie Moon                      954.00 
Dixie Jackson                    253.00 
Annie Armstrong                                              2,688.00 
 
Members on Mission Projects: 
 20% of World Mission Giving                 253.00 
 Mission Projects carried over:   5,574.53 
 Haiti Med. Clinic balance:   5,843.30 
 Guatemala Trip balance carried over:      2,261.45 
 Haiti Stuff the Bus Project carried over:     123.08 
 Ladies Ministry Fair Projects carried over: 340.66 
 Gideons                   980.00 
 Cedar Glade Camp        1,000.00 
Total for Members on Mission/Projects           2,233.00_____   
Total for World Missions Giving                             6,128.00 
 
Added to these we give 16.50% of non-designated gifts & other World 
Mission Causes in our budget. (Projected Budget Goal $85,496.53) 

FINANCE MINISTRY TEAM 
Wendall Jines, Diane Sheffer, Louann Street 

Next Week: John Kyllo, Jeremy Lewis, Ashley Schultz 
 

YARD MINISTRY TEAM 
Wayne Alderson, Gregg Strobbe 

 
 Next Week:  Bob Freeman, Leonard 
Ortego, Jimmy Parish, Morris Street 

CCA Open Enrollment for the  

2020-2021 school year is available.  

We will cover grades 3-11 this coming 

year.  If you have any questions, please 

contact Vickie Dienst or the church office. 

Sunday, August 2, 2020 

REVELATION OR  

RELIGION, WHICH DO 

YOU HAVE ?   

TITUS 3:5 & GALATIONS 2:16 

GRIEF SHARE GRIEF SHARE GRIEF SHARE GRIEF SHARE —will meet every Saturday at 10 am in the Family Life Center. 

HEAVENLY STITCHES HEAVENLY STITCHES HEAVENLY STITCHES HEAVENLY STITCHES —will have the first meeting back together Saturday, August 1st from  

1-3 pm in the Family Life Center.   If you are not comfortable gathering we want to let you 

know we have a new supply of yarn.  Please feel free, even if you can’t stay, to stop in and pick up what 

you need for your projects.  We hope to see you there. 
 

Both groups will be practicing social distancing. 

Cedar Glade Camp did not 
get to have camp this year, 
yet some expenses for them 
have continued.  They have 
asked churches who would 
normally send children to 

their camp to ask their members to 
consider giving a monthly donation 
of $25.00.  If you would like to give 
to the camp mark your check or  
envelope “Cedar Glade” and we will 
see that it gets sent to the camp. 


